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7/2022/4054 - Demolition of Ennerdale Mill 
 
FAO Paula Allen 
 
Following on from the consultation response from Nick Thorne in regards to the need for the closure 
of the Public Right of Way for the demolition of Ennerdale Mill we have reviewed the need for the 
closure of this during the works. Our contractor has confirmed that they will be able to keep this 
path open for the duration of the works through the use of banksman. There may be a need for 
short closures of the path (5/10 min) for some movements of vehicles to and from site but this will 
be managed by the contractor and appropriate signage and information boards regarding the works 
will be in place. 
 
In regards to the bridge removal – this is an old steel plate which acted as a bridge during the use of 
the Mill and isn’t related to the bridge on the public right of way that will not be impacted by the 
proposed works 
 
Hopefully this answers the queries raised, if you need anything further then do not hesitate to 
contact me 
 
Regards 
 
Matt  
 

 

Matt Buckley  
Senior Environmental Planner 
Planning, Landscape and Ecology 
M: 07909 627 477 
unitedutilities.com 
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